DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-4114/1dn
FROM THE MGG:kmg:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

October 30, 2001

Attention: Senator Fred Risser, Senator Joanne Huelsman, Senator Robert Jauch,
Representative Shirley Krug, Representative Mark Pettis and Legislative Council
Staff Dan Schmidt and John Stolzenberg

The Legislative Reference Bureau requested that the Assembly order that this bill
be printed engrossed because it was heavily amended by the Senate.

As you review this printed engrossed bill, you will note that Senate Amendment 3
and Senate Amendment 1 to Senate Amendment 4 (which were floor amendments)
create problems in this bill. This problematic language is found on page 2, lines 8
and 9, of the printed engrossed bill. | suggest that the Joint Committee on
Information Technology and Policy address and resolve these problems before the
bill is voted on in committee. Either Robin Kite or I, as the drafters of this
legislation, will be happy to prepare any amendments to this bill that you would
like to have considered in committee to address these problems.

Mary Gibson—-Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone: (608) 267-3215



